
I am opposed to SB 977-1 because it takes away the rights of citizens with water rights by default.  This 
takes away property rights for Oregonians by not allowing us to participate in an appropriate legal 
process. I ask you to think of all Oregonians especially those that are in rural Oregon.  Please vote no. 
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